Greetings from Tri-l MD-PhD Director, Kathy Hsu!

Approaching her second full year in the Director's chair, Dr. Hsu shares her
thoughts on the year we are finishing and the ones to come.
Read Kathy's letter...

Congratulations Tri-l MD-PhD Graduating Class of 2023 on
Another Successful Match Day!

On March 17, all 14 of the Tri-l 2023 graduates who entered the
Residency Match matched at their top choices in specialties
ranging from pediatrics to pathology at some of the nation's leading
programs. Two of 2023 grads will pursue careers outside of the
traditional residency path. Congrats to all!

Read more about where they matched...

ADePT Had a Busy Year!

From leading the Physician-Scientist Speaker Series, to representing
the MD-PhD Program at conferences, to organizing activities for our
interviews, ADePT members were at the center of myriad activities this
year.

Read more about what they've done and what they have planned...

The 2023 Admissions Cycle Enters Its Final Stage

After three Zoom Interview Days and a (Re-)Visit Day on campus,
the 2023 admissions cycle is nearing its completion. Our
admitted students had a very busy few days Vvisiting with our
students, faculty, alumni and leadership. There were outings and
dinners and lots of great conversation. We are excited to
finalize the incoming class of 2023 and welcome them in July at our
annual BBQ!

Happy 50th To Us!

The winter MD-PhD Holiday Party was occasion to celebrate the end of one
calendar year, the beginning of the next, and 50 years of MD-PhD
on the Tri-l campus (we weren't tri-institutional for all 50, but still...).
We celebrated together at Griffis Faculty Club and capped it off with a
cake.

Students Gather Upstate for Fall Mini-Retreat

Last fall, students ventured upstate for a mini-Retreat in the
lower Hudson Valley. Hikes were hiked, boats were boated,
and everyone enjoyed a brief respite from city life for the day in favor
of the brisk breezes and grand views of New York State.

On The Tri-l Horizon...

Olaf's long career at WCM will be celebrated with an afternoon of talks and an evening reception on June 23.

In the meantime, you can contribute to the OSA Fund for Physician-Scientist Training.

For the first time since 2018, the Tri-l MD-PhD Retreat will be held at sea. Current students, faculty, alumni, and invited guests will
set sail this July for a few days of bonding, science, and fun.

Keep up with the research of our students by visiting the Student Publications section of our website.

We love to hear from our alumni! Please keep us updated with all of your news and accomplishments.

Have you been forwarded this newsletter and would like to subscribe? Emails are always welcome!
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